
















A message from Robin Beveridge F75:

“Sorry we cannot be there at the 1975 reunion.

We have retired to the Algarve since 2021 which 
ironically was brought about by my selling “City Dental 

Clinic” following getting Covid from a patient. I have fully 
recovered now but the double pneumonia and long 

covid whilst working with full PPE was not anything at 
the time you would wish on anyone!

The 2023 Centenary was special and it was fun 
playing cello as an OC in the orchestra (there were 

some photos taken).

Please send my regards to everyone attending and if they 
are in the Algarve and especially looking to play some 

golf then let me know.”























A message from Mark Forbes F75:

“I am really sorry to be missing the ‘Reunion of 
1975’ but I have recently picked up a viral infection 
which means I am on IV antibiotics until Monday 8 
October! I loved my time at Canford in Franklin 
House.  After leaving, I qualified as a chartered 
accountant, got married to Kep and went to 

Australia for 3 years, had 2 children, Laura and 
Jonno, eventually worked in the meat industry for 
15 years after doing an MBA at Bath University. 
During the last 20 years we have owned 2 small 
hotels in North Cornwall and have also been 

running a wine business, Experience Wine. Sorry to 
be missing you all but Chris Witherden can fill in the 

gaps!”























A message from John Alexander W75:

“Sorry I can’t be there today. I live in rural 
NW Connecticut with my wife Laura Straus 

and three Portuguese Water Dogs. I am 
down in the Brooklyn Navy Yard every week 
working with underrepresented Founders of 

Impact Tech startups. If you’re coming to 
NYC let me know and we’ll get together. 

Enjoy!”



























A message from Karen Laxton SH75:

“Greetings to all 67-ish year olds from the 
Deep South of Italy, where I have been living 
since leaving university. I am in Bari which, 50 
years ago, was an unknown town in the South 
East but is now in a very sought-after tourist 

area (a sheer and utter coincidence!!). “Thanks” 
to Brexit-issues, I have recently managed to 

obtain dual citizenship.  At the moment I have a 
daughter living in London so I do occasionally 

come over. However, if anyone happens to be in 
this area, please do get in touch and I would 

love to show you round - I will also have more 
time as I retired just over a month ago.” 
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